
 

Ackerman SFC Parking Lot Update: 8/6/18 to 8/10/18  
 
Work Completed: 
 
• Sections of the new concrete sidewalk that runs along the Ackerman SFC entrance drive have been installed. There was an issue  

with the curb cuts at the intersections not conforming to ADA standards, so these sections had to be re-engineered.  
The remaining concrete sidewalk will be installed next week.    

• The surveying and layout for the ribbon curb and parking lot islands has been performed. 

• The drainage system has been installed in the Ackerman SFC parking lot. The drainage system is designed to capture excess water that makes its way 
into the permeable paver section and convey it into the detention basin in front of the Ackerman SFC building.   

• A large, ornamental boulder that was situated next to the Ackerman SFC entrance drive sidewalk has been moved into Ackerman Woods. The boulder 
was most likely discovered during the construction of Ackerman SFC and placed along the sidewalk at that time. The boulder’s new location is much 
more appropriate and compliments the natural area. 

 

Upcoming Work: 

• Excavation for the ribbon curb and parking lot islands has been completed. The concrete crew 
will form and pour the new concrete curbing next week. 

• Once the ribbon curb has had time to cure, the stone base will be added and the new  
permeable pavers can be installed. 

• The remaining concrete sidewalk will be installed along the Ackerman SFC entrance drive. 

• New conduit and wiring will be installed, and the parking lot light poles will be relocated. 

• When the Ackerman SFC parking lot portion is nearing completion, the asphalt crew will begin to 
grind and overlay portion of the Ackerman SFC entrance drive. During this process, traffic may 
have to be diverted to the east entrance of Ackerman Park for a few days. Staff will provide 
notification as early as possible and will provide signage to assist patrons during this phase.    


